
 

   May 17, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We recently completed the Dibels testing.  We made 

significant growth! I am very pleased with the progress that 

we made from the beginning to the end of the year.  This is 

due to good tier one instruction in the classroom, and the 

intervention groups.  Kindergarten to third grade started the 

year at 69% proficient and ended the year at 86% proficient, 

which is a 17% increase, which is incredible.  Overall as a 

school, we start at 72% proficient and finished the year at 

85%, which is a 13% increase, which is awesome as well.  

With this data, I again encourage you to set time aside every 

day for your children to read and do some math.  It will only 

take a few minutes each day to continue what your child has 

learned and will help prepare them for next school year. 

Have a great summer! 
 
Mike Page, Principal 

 
 

 

 
May 27th – NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day  
May 29th – 6th Grade Graduation 2:15-3:25 
May 30th – Field Day  
May 31st – Kickball 6th vs. Faculty and Staff  

 

 
 
The school will be open on 
TUESDAYS during the 
summer.  Office hours are 
10-2.  If you know of 
anyone who is moving in 
to your neighborhood 
please let them know to 
come in and register as 
soon as possible.  
 
 

 

 
 

M – MEMORIAL DAY  

T – Nachos!  

W – Pepperoni Calzones 

Th – Popcorn Chicken  

F – Hamburger  
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Field Day is May 30th.  Please dress for the weather and to 
possibly get wet.  We hope to have a warm day for all to enjoy 
some fun!  
 

  

It has been an exciting week for many of our students. Parents truly make our school 

great! 

I wanted to thank Meggan Gonzalez and Misty Mayfield for helping with the 6th grade 

World Fair Day. This was a fun day to learn more about world civilizations and eat 

great food. Thank you to all who contributed their time, money and effort on making this 

day great. Lunch was a fantastic affair, parents brought food from other cultures for the 

students to try. Hopefully this is the start of a fun tradition at our school. 

I also wanted to thank Catherine Hess for organizing the Mountain Man Rendezvous for 

the 4th grade. Even with the challenge of high wind and rain looming over the entire day, 

it was a HUGE success. So many parents helped make this day possible. Chaperoning 

students, gutting fish, serving lunch and organizing activities. This fun day has been a 

tradition at our school for many years and we hope to keep it going. Thanks to all the 

parents who helped.  

Next week will mark the end of another school year. Thank you to all who have 

volunteered at Oak Hills. We look forward to next year!!! 

Thank you, Terra Lechtenberg, PTA President.  
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